Special Meeting

February 20, 2024

The Board of Trustees of the West Point Consolidated School District met in special session at 12:00 p.m. on Tuesday, February 20, 2024, in the cafeteria at West Point High South campus, located at 90 South Eshman Ave. Members present were Gene Brown, chairman; Tommy Coleman, vice chairman; Laquante Pruitt, member; Israel Lee, member. Also present were Dr. Jermaine Taylor, Superintendent.

The meeting was called to order by Gene Brown.

Upon motion made by Laquante Pruitt, seconded by Israel Lee and passed unanimously, the Board approved the adoption of the agenda as presented.

Upon motion made by Tommy Coleman, seconded by Laquante Pruitt and passed unanimously, the Board approved to accept the lowest and best bid for Falcon Contracting Company, Inc. for paving at West Point High School.

There being no further business, upon motion made by Tommy Coleman, seconded by Laquante Pruitt and passed unanimously, the meeting was duly adjourned.

Inabeth Barly

Chairman